
April	14,	2021

Valley	Fliers	April	Board	Meeting


Meeting	Called	to	Order	at:	6:51

Present:	Eyre,	Glassmyer,	DeWitt,	Walter,	Vader

Excused	Absent:	Botezatu


Approval	of	March	Meeting	Minutes		 

Tabled	as	Tim	did	not	bring	copies	of	the	minutes.


Treasurer’s	Report		 	 

See	Alan’s	handouts.	It	was	a	big	month	for	88L,	and	the	other	planes	flew	good	amounts	as	well.		Alan	renewed	
both	the	PO	Box	and	data	subscriptions.		March	was	way	bigger	this	year	than	last	year	(though	we	had	a	a	lot	of	
airplanes	down	last	year).				The	$42k	asset	acquisition	in	progress	is	88L’s	engine,	prop,	and	STC.		

Cash	flow	is	ugly,	because	we	paid	a	lot,	mostly	for	88L.		


Maintenance	Officer’s	Report

	John	distributed	Florin’s	handouts	in	Florin’s	absence.		Scott	asked	if	the	electric	trim	in	63	will	be	fixed	soon.		It	
may	be	addressed	at	annual	or	sooner	by	the	electrical	specialists	on	the	field.	


Safety	Officer’s	Report

Shawn	expressed	a	concern	about	making	sure	members	feel	comfortable	reporting	safety	issues.		


Old	Business

88L	Engine		The	engine	and	prop	have	arrived.		We	will	seek	estimates	for	their	installation.

Tug	Alan	tested	the	tug	and	it	seemed	to	be	working.


New	Business

Future	Meeting	Location	Several	board	members	expressed	a	desire	to	move	back	to	Trotters	for	next	month’s	
meeting	(without	members	for	next	month).

Checklists	Shawn	will	send	a	message	to	members	to	return	checklists.

Airplane	Washing	Shawn	will	ask	Florin	for	contact	info	for	the	washing	firm.


Free	flight	hour	won	by:		No	flight	hour	won	as	the	meeting	was	limited	to	board	members	due	to	COVID-19	
precautions.

Meeting	adjourned	at:	7:30

Next	Meeting:	The	next	board	meeting	will	be	held	Wednesday,	May	12th.






















